
You are invited to
The Computer Science Department's 

Seniors’ Group Project Presentation!
All B.S. Computer Science majors are required to take part in software engineering practice during their
senior year. Each senior has selected and planned a team project, which is representative of a project

they might encounter as graduates in their professional employment. This involved team formation, project
selection, project planning, proposal writing, and proposal presentation. Following that, the team

designed, implemented, and documented their group project, culminating in the production of working
software applications and all associated design artifacts.

This is a highlight of our graduating seniors’ career!

Wednesday, April 22

&

Friday, April 24

Noon - 12:50pm

Faner 1326

Come and join the audience of friends, family, faculty and
industry representatives!


